Colorado Rifle Club
COVID -19   03-19-2020
We are all overwhelmed with the rapidly changing information about COVID-19 as it proliferates.  Our commitment to serving you and this community now and in the future, however, is a constant.  We will continue to keep you updated via email and crci.org about any operational or procedural changes.  Here is what's going on at Colorado Rifle Club:

Because it's easy to maintain suggested "social distancing" on our outdoor ranges the Colorado Rifle Club has no plans to restrict gate entry or outdoor range use at this time.  But with over half the Club membership in the "at-risk" (65+) age group we do have concerns about virus transmission on hard surfaces such as table tops and vaulted toilets  This bug can be spread before the "carrier" develops symptoms and in younger individuals the symptoms may be no worse than a cold. 

Match Directors should clean/disinfect hard surfaces used or contacted by your event participants such as tabletops, doorknobs, bathroom fixtures, etc.  Cleaning before the event may help prevent someone "catching" the virus; cleaning after the event may help prevent someone passing it on.

Be sure to remind "at-risk" and ALL individuals to maintain appropriate spacing.  
.      
If you as a Match Director wish to cancel any events be sure to notify the webmaster with 48 hours’ notice so that he may update the web site calendar.  You should also email your match participants of the cancellations.

CRC is following CDPHE guidelines about "hot-spot" counties and advising our membership not to utilize our facilities if they have visited those counties within the last week. (https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/news/cdphe-strongly-advises-all-visitors-and-residents-eagle-summit-pitkin-and-gunnison-counties.  If you have any symptoms, please do not visit our facilities for up to 14 days.  It is only safe to leave isolation if your symptoms are improving and you don’t have a fever for 72 hours immediately prior to the end of the isolation.  

The CRC still intends to close all of the Ranges for our Annual Spring Workdays.  We anticipate 30 to 50 people per day volunteering, but they will be spread in small parties over some 600 acres of our Facility.

Please know that we at CRC are continuing to monitor this situation closely for our members and guests.
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